
From: Ceri Moy  
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2020 1:47 PM 

To: Richard Superfine 
Cc: Gloria Alston-Middleton 

Subject: C. Moy Apprvd BOE 

 
Hi Richard, 
I have returned from my trip to the 100 Day Challenge Sustainability  Workshop in New Orleans.   
Chicago is participating in a 100-Day Challenge on youth homelessness, in partnership with A Way Home 
America and Rapid Results Institute (RRI). The 100-Day Challenge is part of a growing national 
movement to prevent and end homelessness among youth and young adults in the United States and is 
a catalyst to transform how we support youth and young adults experiencing homelessness.  I am a 
sponsor for the 100 Day Team; a cross-sector team of individuals involved in direct service delivery and 
committed to doing the work of this challenge.  
The opening session for this effort was held in Chicago and the closing session, the Sustainability 
Workshop was held in New Orleans, Louisiana on Wednesday, February 12th and Thursday, February 
13th with a travel day on Tuesday, February 11th. Except for transportation to the airport, all costs for 
travel were covered by grant funding All Chicago received for this project.   
 
Thank you, 
Ceri Moy 
Project Coordinator, Homeless Prevention, Policy & Planning 
 


